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Comments: GMUG future.

 

I am concerned about the abuse and overuse the forests of SW Colorado are experiencing in the past five years.

The huge increase has been noticed by all that live in the mountains.  Much of this increase has been the forest

service own doing, with employees like Caleb Valdez giving out too many permits, and the permittee going well

over their allotted user days. From off-road companies to climbing guiding companies they are abusing their user

days without fear or concern. There is no accountability, therefore in their greedy pursuit for money, they break

the rules and ruin public lands. Thank you for your time.

 


